10 E. Chicago St.
Coldwater, MI 49036

BRANCH DISTRICT LIBRARY
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
JUNE 4, 1994
CENTRAL LIBRARY

PRESENT: Richard Sharland, Jeanne Berg, Marilyn Ashdown, Tim

Miller

Meeting called to order by President Sharland at
9 a.m.

Three candidates for the Director's position were
interviewed: Mary K. Cary, Peggy Zdila and Mary
Hutchins. After the interviews, the Board discussed
the candidates. Tim Miller moved, Marilyn Ashdown

seconded, to offer the position to Mary Cary.
Motion carried.

Adjourned 12:50 p.m.
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Richard Sharland, President
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